Mose Items

8

e

0

В

8

1

3

r

8

3

e

1

E

John K. Thune, and Mr. and Mrs. Torvald Dahl of Binford spent New Years at Mose.

Hans Aarestad and family are visliting at the home of his parents near Hannaford. J. D. Johnson is in charge of the post office during Mr. Aarestad's absence.

The religous meetings held here for the past five weeks by the Misses Helena Nelson and Thompson are still well attended. This shows that the people are interested and we hope the good cause will continue.

The Misses Ella and Emma Black of Cooperstown visited here with their sister, Mrs. Iver Alfstad, last Monday and Tuesday.

A wedding dance was held last Monday night in honor of Mr. and Mrs. Iver Alfstad who were married last September. There were about sixty-five present. An enjoyable time was reported by all.

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Knutson and sen of McHenry visited in Mose last week.

Mrs. Julia Alfstad is visiting in McHenry this week.